City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

February 23, 2023

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Appointments & Briefings, at a meeting held on Monday, February 13, 2023, considered
a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Morad and Markey, requesting, that in consideration of the important
task the Board of Health will be undertaking related to the approval of the application of Parallel Products
to operate expanded operations in the New Bedford Business Park, that a representative of the
Administration appear before the Committee on Appointments and Briefings to discuss the expired terms
of Board Member Sarah Morris, (term expired April 2020) and Board Member Dr. Craig Longo, (term
expired February 2021) and the Administration’s plans for submitting a renewal application for Ms. Morris
and a replacement application for Dr. Longo, who is currently not a resident of the City of New Bedford.
(Ref’d 5/27/2021) (09/30/2021 — tabled)

On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councillor Burgo, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend that the City Council take “NO FURTHER ACTION” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillors Morad and Markey, requesting, that in consideration of the important task the Board of Health
will be undertaking related to the approval of the application of Parallel Products to operate expanded
operations in the New Bedford Business Park, that a representative of the Administration appear before the
Committee on Appointments and Briefings to discuss the expired terms of Board Member Sarah Morris,
(term expired April 2020) and Board Member Dr. Craig Longo, (term expired February 2021) and the
Administration’s plans for submitting a renewal application for Ms. Morris and a replacement application
for Dr. Longo, who is currently not a resident of the City of New Bedford. This motion passed on a voice
vote.
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Councillor Naomi R. A. Carney, Chairpérson
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

May 27, 2021

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that in consideration of the important task the
Board of Health will be undertaking related to the approval of the application of Parallel
Products to operate expanded operations in the New Bedford Business Park, that a
representative of the Administration appear before the Committee on Appointments and
Briefings to discuss the expired terms of board member Sarah Morris, (term expired April 2020)
and board member Dr. Craig Longo, (term expired February 2021) and the Administration’s
plans for submitting a renewal application for Ms. Morris and a replacement application for Dr.
Longo, who is currently not a resident of the City of New Bedford. (To be Referred to the

Committee on Appointments and Briefings.)

Linda M. Morad, Councillor at Large
William Markey, Councillor Ward One




